




Program Directors Committee 
Meeting Summary, June 14, 2012                                                                                                                                                               

1. Teri Derry: There were more proposals for conference presentations than there are available slots. The group reviewed the proposals for the Program Directors track and selected the presenters for fall.

2. Jeff Davis reviewed proposed changes to the definitions in the MUI rule (handout). Also discussed were draft Development/Procedures to Waive Licensure Rules/ICF Add-on rules and OPRA’s response to each (handouts).

3. Kim Bartell presented a re-cap of a 2 day Self Waiver Training she attended. DODD modified the training based on feedback and scheduled additional training dates (handout). The presentation is available upon request. It is a large file – in excess of 200 pages. Contact Anita @ OPRA if you would like a copy.

4. Rachel Fox gave a demo of OPRA’s new website. Please take a few minutes to check it out. There is a link to provide feedback. Changes are being made based on comments received.

5. Quick Updates: 
ADS Staff Training Requirements: The rule will not be effective July 1 as originally thought. DODD is waiting on JFS to file their authorizing rule. We will be sending out information as it becomes available. 
Money Management: The workgroup meets for the first time on 6/14. We will have two separate groups. One will address internal control recommendations for providers. The other will work on audit standards/procedures. County board representatives will be participating in this work. QA: The rule will be rescinded once substitute monitoring is developed. This is being done via changes to the SSA rule. Draft language was shared (handout). Once agreed upon, training will be developed and provided throughout the state. There is on-going discussion about including a standardized nursing QA process in the Provider Compliance Review format.
LOC: DODD is working with other state departments to update the LOC format. (handouts). This is in the early stages of development. Please send comments to Anita.
IAF: DODD is finishing up their field reviews and will soon have information to share. PD committee members shared their IAF review experiences. 

6. Handouts from the Family Advisory Council (Who Should I Call and Provider Interview Form) were distributed.  Information on the new Oral Health Access Supervision Permit Holders program was shared (handouts). This program is just getting off the ground. It should provide easier access to dental care for individuals with disabilities. We will present additional information as implementation progresses.

7. There was discussion on recent Medicaid, Licensure and Compliance Surveys.




The Next Program Directors Meeting will be on July 12th
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